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City Management Nathan Ingram, Assistant City Manager

Review and Discussion of RFP for Pest Control Services Issued January 15, 2024 

The City of Canton has engaged its current pest control company "Power House Termite and Pest Control" since February 2017.  
Although no significant issues or concerns are the reason, it was due time to issue a new RFP for these services.  On January 15, 
2024 the City issued an RFP for Pest Control Services.  The due date for proposals was February 29, 2024, and the City received 
three proposals, one of which was from the City's Incumbent service provider.  Based on specific services provided, monthly cost of 
those services, and location of vendor, the review committee will recommend to Council an approval to award a contract to 
Pestmaster for pest control services at $495/month.  Currently, the City is paying $500/month for these services. 
We have also reached out to three references for PestMaster, all providing positive comments.

This is for review.  Should Council be amenable, we will ask for approval at Council's April 4th meeting, to award the City's pest 
control services to PestMaster with services starting June 1, 2024.
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